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Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Upcoming 
events:
Staff static
bike ride 

Bake sale

Weekly stay 
and play 
sessions

WHOLE NURSERY NEWS
Over the summer period, the rooms have been joined and have had some great experiences together. We have 
explored mini beasts and had live caterpillars/ butterflies in the setting. We have been exploring Forest School 

activities with Kim in the college gardens on bug hunts, den building and story-telling in the hut, as well as enjoying 
trips out to the local farm, park and local pet shop. 

Staffing changes
September is a very exciting time at nursery with lots of new families and children 
welcomed into our nursery; this sees a change with our staff too. Our new teams 

will be:

Lambs - Karen, Rekha and Ellie
Ducks - Kat, Sophie, Imogen and Anisah

Farmers - Chelsea, Beth, Tanya and Ranee.

This is a great opportunity for staff to build on their own professional development 
by experiencing supporting different ages and it helps to support children by 

moving rooms with familiar faces!

Ranee Anisah

We would like to say 
goodbye to Nicky who will 
be leaving to join our 
Redvales site after 10 years, 
Nicky has been a great 
asset to the team and we 
wish her lots of luck on her 
journey.
We now welcome Ranee 
and Anisah who will be 
joining our team from 
Redvales, Ranee will be 
based in the Farmers room 
and Anisah with our 
Ducklings.

Welcome and Goodbye
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Party time! 

Well Done:
We would like to congratulate Kathryn on her new 

leadership position from September in our 
Ducklings room! 

Multi-Cultural Faith day at 
Bury College
The children at Bury College enjoyed a multi-cultural 
faith day at Bury College. They were able to explore fire 
engines, police cars, and an ambulance, try on different 
uniforms and meet lots of new people. The children 
were excited to see the bubbles coming from the fire 
engine and dance to the music. They were each given a 
Thomas the tank sticker book to speak about safety on 
trains. The children were able to have a short ride in the 
fire engine around the car park.

Stay and Play sessions
After gaining feedback from parents who attend the 
setting, we found that parents sometimes find the 
6-week summer holiday a long period of time for their 
child to be off nursery and they don’t always have 
other children around similar ages to socialise with. 
After hearing this, we decided to hold regular stay 
and play sessions with different themes such as: a 
Room on the Broom creative session, baking, yoga 
and taking stories outside as part of Forest School.  

So far the feedback from parents has been great! 
Families have found the activities exciting, it has 
given them new ideas to try at home and they have 
enjoyed seeing how their children play with others. 
As this has been a great success please keep your 
eye out for further dates and come and join in!

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 


